
From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
Sent: Saturday, May 30, 2015 5:23 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: Gv

From Gary

We spoke with our point of contact this morning and he said he would extend the offer to the chairman but felt the Boeing was probably too old for them and he was concerned about the bad press of operating a foreign registered aircraft as it could not be registered in India. He also told us that 11.5 is N= T the new ask price. That was extended to Larry Flynt as a formal counter to his offer. I expect to hear a formal response tomorrow or Monday at the latest

Sent from my iPhone=?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<real>0.0</real>

<key>date-received</key>

<real>1433006601</real>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195717</integer>

<key>gmail-label-ids</key>

<array>

<integer>5</integer>

<integer>18</integer>

</array>

<key>original-mailbox</key>

<string>imap://jeevacation@imap.gmail.com/%5BGmail%5D/All%20Mail</string>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>510792</string>

</dict>

</plist>